
 

 

 

 

 

Press release 

 

Ms. Latifa El Bouabdellaoui, Director General of the Islamic 

Center for Trade Development (ICDT) received His Excellency 

Mr. Ömer Faruk DOĞAN, Ambassador of the Republic of 
Türkiye to the Kingdom of Morocco, on Tuesday, September 13, 

2022, at the Centre headquarters in Casablanca . 

The meeting focused on the cooperation relations between ICDT 

and the Republic of Turkey as well as the ways and means of 
further strengthening, with the aim of developing trade and 

partnership between the OIC Member States. 


